Dear Lookout Mountain Family,

Welcome lack! | am eager to have our students returning to
school and want to extend a special welcome to the new
students joining our neighborhood.

| am excited to be part of the most dedicated team of teachers
and support stafffhey are committed to excellence ia¢hing

and learning and have the highest expectations for our students.
Together, we strive to create an environment that enhances self
esteem, increases student achievement and promotes our PBIS
Motto: “Be Safe Be Respectful, Be Responsiil&t Lookout
Mountain, we are proud of our students and staff
accomplishments.

Our parentsalso share in the success of children through
various activities, parental involvement and by helping students
with homework. We encourage parents to contact their
children’s teaher anytime they have a concern, question or
even a compliment that they would like to share.

On behalf of all the staff members of Lookout Mountain

Elementary School, I would like to welcome you to our school.
With your continued support and enthusiasm, we will continue
to excel in all we do!

Sincerely,
Tricia HellerJohnson
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etc. When you are contacted by your PTO liaison, please
volunteer your assistance.
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Parents are encouraged to visit our schwebsite for the
calenday updated school informatiomand links to teacher
Websitesat http:/lookoutmountain.wesdschools.org
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The publication, Roaring News, will be sent home
electronically once per month. Pleas&é the time to read this
important information each month.
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Student Council gives children the opportunity to be involved
in the school community.
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